
 
Education in Crisis (EiC) 

Website: www.eduincrisis.org                                                          Mlimani Street, Arusha – Tanzania  

Email: info@eduincrisis.org                                                               +255742342921/+256759445688                   

Ending the global education crisis 

Page | 1 

August 14, 2024 

To: The Stakeholders 

Subject: Endorsement of the “Statement of Commitment on Eliminating Sexual Exploitation 

and Abuse by UN and Non-UN Personnel” 

On behalf of Education in Crisis (EiC), I am pleased to formally endorse the Statement of 

Commitment on Eliminating Sexual Exploitation and Abuse by UN and Non-UN 

Personnel. As an organization dedicated to protecting the dignity and rights of the communities 

we serve, EiC reaffirms its zero-tolerance policy for sexual exploitation and abuse (SEA) in all 

forms. 

EiC is fully committed to upholding the highest standards of conduct, safeguarding, and 

accountability in our programs. We actively integrate protection from sexual exploitation and 

abuse (PSEA) measures across all our operations, ensuring that: 

1. Prevention and Awareness – All EiC personnel receive mandatory PSEA training to 

recognize, prevent, and report SEA. 

2. Safe and Confidential Reporting Mechanisms – We have established survivor-centered 

reporting channels that prioritize safety, transparency, and accountability. 

3. Survivor Assistance and Referral Pathways – We ensure that survivors receive the 

necessary medical, psychosocial, legal, and livelihood support. 

4. Strong Internal Accountability – EiC enforces strict policies to investigate SEA 

allegations and take disciplinary action where necessary. 

5. Collaboration with Global and Local Partners – EiC actively contributes to in-country 

PSEA networks and works alongside humanitarian and development organizations to 

strengthen collective responses to SEA. 

By endorsing this Statement of Commitment, we stand with the global community in ensuring 

that no individual suffers from sexual exploitation and abuse. We look forward to continued 

collaboration with our partners in advancing this shared mission. 

Please find EiC’s signed endorsement attached. Should you require any additional information, 

feel free to contact us at PSEA@eduincrisis.org. 
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Sincerely, 

 

George Omer Nalo 

Executive Director 

Education in Crisis (EiC) 

 


